
February 21, 2020 

 ISAR-6 Symposium Organizing Committee 

 

To ISAR-6 participants, 

 

Considering the current situation of the novel coronavirus outbreak in Japan, 

the Symposium Organizing Committee of the ISAR-6 decided to cancel the meeting 

at the venue of Hitotsubashi Hall, Tokyo, to be held on March 2-6, 2020. More 

details will be announced next week. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Teruo Aoki,  

Chair,  

Symposium Organizing Committee for ISAR-6 


